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August 23, 2012 

Niblack Project LLC 
1040 W. Georgia Street, 15th Floor 
Vancouver, British Columbia 
Canada V6E 4H8 
Attention: Loretta Ford, Graham Neale, Patrick Smith 

To whom it may concern, 

Please find the enclosed Reclamation Plan Approval 1122711 for the Niblack 
Underground Exploration Project. The Department of Natural Resources - Division of Mining, 
Lands and Water (ADNR-DML W) received the "Reclamation and Closure Plan For the Niblack 
Underground Exploration Project" dated April, 2007. The Mining Section issued a Reclamation 
Plan Approval for a five year period, from June 29, 2007 through June 29,2012. 

Niblack Project LLC submitted ''Niblack Reclamation and Closure Plan 2012 Post­
Construction Update" dated May 25,2012 to the State ofAlaska for review as a renewal to the 
2007 Plan. It was submitted in a timely manner, and the State has reviewed and approved the 
Plan. 

The current Reclamation Plan is hereby approved for a period of five years. The 
Approval does not take effect until Niblack Project LLC posts financial assurance in the agreed 
upon amount to the State of Alaska in a form that is acceptable to the State. The current approval 
expires on August 22,2017. Please submit an updated Reclamation plan at least thirty days prior 
to the current approval's expiration date for the State's consideration. 

If this office can be of any further service, please do not hesitate to contact David 
Wilfong at (907)-465-3404. 

Sincerely, 

David Wilfong 
DML W - Mining Section 
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